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To Whom It May Concern, 

I offer this letter of recommendation for Ace Solar, LLC based on my personal experience in doing 

business with their company and employees. As my interest in solar power reached the point of acquiring 

information and installation costs/designs, /\CE Solar, LLC was one of three companies that reached out 

to me to satisfy my needs. 

Their commitment to understanding and analyzing my solar needs were open and forward. They were 

extremely helpful in the massive amount of required paperwork required for local, state, and federal 

approval. We found their employees to be responsible and very competent in their fields. Out system 

was professionally installed and is operating flawlessly. No surprises were entertained and their 

workmanship is greatly appreciated. 

I would highly recommend Ace Solar, LLC and Chuck Boggs to any zind all persons seeking solar systems. 

Every conversation, meeting, and discussion was handled professionally and openly. And most important 

their service after installation has been excellent. 

Steven B. Pierce 


